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Notice is hereby given, pursuant to section 46 
of the Local Government Official Information 
and Meetings Act 1987, of the following 
amendment to the Te Oneroa-a-Tohe Board 
meeting.  This meeting is open to the public 
and interested persons are welcome to 
attend.

Te Oneroa-a-Tōhē Board Meeting
This meeting will now be held on Friday 26 
February 2021 (not Friday 19 February 2021) 
at 10.00 am at the Te Ahu Centre, Kaitaia.


